
Overfields Primary School    Spring 2023  Newsletter 5 
  

 

 

 
  
    

 

 

Please remember that school will be closed to Year 1 to Year 6 on Wednesday 
15th and Thursday 16th March due to industrial action. Nursery, Reception and 
the Language unit are not affected and will be open as normal.  
A sheet of activities for the 2 days will be sent home on Tuesday 15th March .  

 

Diary dates for the Spring term 2  
Week of 20th March—Parents consultations Reception to Year 6. Letters to follow.  
30.03.23    Easter service at St Cuthberts Church, Ormesby. 
31.03.23    School Council Chocolate Raffle.  
31.03.23    School breaks up for Easter Holidays  ( 2 weeks )  
17.04.23    Summer term starts  
Please remember we have an additional Bank Holiday for the coronation Of King Charles III— 
08.05.23 and we have our last PD day on 05.06.23 

We will be support this worthwhile charity once again and are  asking 
the children to come into school dressed in a red or white top  and non 
uniform bottoms on Friday 17th March.  
To support the charity, we ask for a donation of £1 which we send off 
to Comic Relief.  (Pupils may choose to wear a Comic Relief tshirt if 
they have one).                                                                                         
The theme for Red Nose Day  this year  is ‘Raise A Smile’ and we will 

be holding a joke competition in classes on the Friday morning with the class       
winners going on to share their jokes in assembly. Good luck! 


